
Ledbury Leader results for Sunday 6th May 2018
Ledbury MCC

Sparrington Farm

Auto Cadets
1st Harry Cutler
2nd Archie Rolph
3rd George Colvin
4th Jacob Phillips
5th Oliver Bovingdon
257 Rico Joyce

Cadets
1st Thomas Vining
Juniors
1st Max Perry
2nd Cameron Taylor
3rd Zak Batey

Intermediates
1st Aidan Arthur
2nd Mickie Simpson
3rd Aidan Hinchliffe
4th Daniel Clark

250cc Solo
1st Graham Thomas
2nd Tim Greig
3rd Phil Thomas
4th Adam Hawker
5th Colin How
6th Sam Alderman

350cc Solo
1st Mark Giles
2nd Dave Mears
3rd Barry Powell
4th Wayne Broadhurst 
5th Jamie Fenn-Smith
6th Tom Davis

500cc Solo
1st Charley Powell
2nd Rob Finlow
3rd Tim Nobes
4th Daniel Winterton
5th Callum Walker
6th Dave Mears

Sorry everyone, had made a typing error with the placings, and have now amended the 500cc solo results.

Pre 75
1st Chris Mackett
2nd John Priest
3rd Dave Hammond
4th Kenny Blain



5th Colin Harris
6th Rob Snow

Uprights
1st Graeme Brown
2nd Tim Curnock
3rd Mike Dowling
4th Chris Malone
5th Dave Hammond
6th Dyfed Evans

GT140's
1st Lester Denham
2nd Jed Rolph
3rd Murrie Collins
4th Kevin Bundock
5th Jason Newitt
6th Trevor Steward

500cc Sidecars
1st Josh Goodwin/Liam Brown
2nd Shaun Hughes/Louis Bennett
3rd James Hogg/Scott Goodwin
4th Tony Dart/Mark Hopkins
5th Chris Hay/Karl Hocaniuk
6th Natasha Bartlett/Josh Russell

1000cc R/H Sidecars
1st Joe Mogg/Jake Cutler
2nd Matt Fumerola/Gareth Williams
3rd Tom Cossar/Wayne Rickards
4th Kieran Hicks/Robbie Simmonds
5th Tom Marvell/Jon Miller

Ledbury MCC would like to thank all the riders yesterday, that gave a brilliant display of racing in all classes, 
in each and every race all day long, on what was a very hot and long day. 64 races completed just amazing, 
so thank you all very much for the tremendous effort. We hope you enjoyed your day racing with us and will 
return to do it again at some time during the season.

Special thanks as always to all our volunteers who work tirelessly to help us get meetings on, we could not do
it without the help, so many thanks to each and everyone of you, as it was certainly a long and very hot day 
for everyone.

We wish those riders that took tumbles a speedy recovery from any injuries, and wish Rob Morgan all the 
best, and we hope your hospital stay is a short one.


